
Tammy Fields,
Director

Ms. Fields will be in attendance to share and increase public awareness
about the exciting initiatives, programs, and services her department
offers.

The Youth Services Department was established by the Board of
County Commissioners to administer programs and initiatives of the
Board to ensure the healthy growth, development, education, and
transition of children and youth to young adulthood and the workforce.

Ms. Fields graduated from Syracuse University in 1983 with bachelor
degrees in Public Relations and Policy Studies.
J.D. from Stetson University College of Law in 1986.
the Palm Beach County Attorney's Office wh
years.

In December of 2014, she was appointed as the Director of the Youth
Services Department.
department in Palm Beach County serving the needs of youth 6
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Ms. Fields will be in attendance to share and increase public awareness
about the exciting initiatives, programs, and services her department

Services Department was established by the Board of
County Commissioners to administer programs and initiatives of the
Board to ensure the healthy growth, development, education, and
transition of children and youth to young adulthood and the workforce.

s. Fields graduated from Syracuse University in 1983 with bachelor
degrees in Public Relations and Policy Studies.
J.D. from Stetson University College of Law in 1986.
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In December of 2014, she was appointed as the Director of the Youth
Services Department. The Youth Services Department is a brand new
department in Palm Beach County serving the needs of youth 6
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Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or htate@pbcgov.org

Derrek Moore, OCR Senior Planner, at 233-5318 or dmoore@pbcgov.org
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Ms. Fields will be in attendance to share and increase public awareness
about the exciting initiatives, programs, and services her department

Services Department was established by the Board of
County Commissioners to administer programs and initiatives of the
Board to ensure the healthy growth, development, education, and
transition of children and youth to young adulthood and the workforce.

s. Fields graduated from Syracuse University in 1983 with bachelor
degrees in Public Relations and Policy Studies. She graduated with a
J.D. from Stetson University College of Law in 1986. In 1989, she joined

ere she remained for 25

In December of 2014, she was appointed as the Director of the Youth
The Youth Services Department is a brand new

department in Palm Beach County serving the needs of youth 6-23.
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Technical Advisory

Thursday
February 25, 2016

9:30 A.M. – 11:00 A.M.
South Bay City Hall

335 S.W. 2
nd

Ave.
South Bay, FL 33493

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
htate@pbcgov.org, or

dmoore@pbcgov.org,
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Did you Know Palm Beach County:
 Has “No State Income Tax”!
 Is the Home to the #2 Fastest
 Is Your Premier Business Destination

Gary Hines

Gary Hines is Senior Vice President, Administration for the Business Developmen
Beach County, Inc. He joined the BDB in May 1989 and for his first 15
was primarily responsible for business recruitment. He was
the east coast expansion of The Scri

Gary is a member of the International Economic Development Council (IEDC) and was
coordinating the BDB's 2007 effort to be recognized by IEDC as an
Development Organization (AEDO). Gary worked closely with a local committee and IEDC staff to
plan and facilitate IEDC's 2015 Leadership Summit
Palm Beach Gardens. The 482
Summits.

Prior to the BDB, Gary served as Palm Beach County Public Relations Manager for the
Prior to the Sun-Sentinel, Gary was a research associate and public
Planning Board of Palm Beach County.

Gary is a graduate of the University of South Florida. He currently volunteers with the
Academy at Royal Palm Beach High School. His past community
Achievement of the Pa
Habilitation Center for the Handicapped. Gary
natives and currently reside in Royal
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We look forward to seeing you and your n

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
Derrek Moore, Senior Planner, at 233-5318 or dmoore@pbcgov.org

Did you Know Palm Beach County:
Has “No State Income Tax”!
Is the Home to the #2 Fastest Growing Export Ports!
Is Your Premier Business Destination

Gary Hines, V.P. The Mission of the Business Development Board

(BDB) is to stimulate economic energy, promote
business diversity, and enrich the vitality of
Palm Beach County through the relocation,
retention, and expansion of companies to our area.

Gary Hines is Senior Vice President, Administration for the Business Developmen
Beach County, Inc. He joined the BDB in May 1989 and for his first 15
was primarily responsible for business recruitment. He was directly engaged in the early efforts to bring
the east coast expansion of The Scripps Research Institute to Palm Beach County.

Gary is a member of the International Economic Development Council (IEDC) and was
coordinating the BDB's 2007 effort to be recognized by IEDC as an
Development Organization (AEDO). Gary worked closely with a local committee and IEDC staff to
plan and facilitate IEDC's 2015 Leadership Summit that was held at PGA National Resort & Spa in
Palm Beach Gardens. The 482 registrations were the largest ever for one of IEDC's annual Leadership

Prior to the BDB, Gary served as Palm Beach County Public Relations Manager for the
Sentinel, Gary was a research associate and public

Planning Board of Palm Beach County.

Gary is a graduate of the University of South Florida. He currently volunteers with the
Academy at Royal Palm Beach High School. His past community involvements include Junior
Achievement of the Palm Beaches United Way of Palm Beach County, March of Dimes, and
Habilitation Center for the Handicapped. Gary and his wife Nikki are both Palm Beach County
natives and currently reside in Royal Palm Beach.
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We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
dmoore@pbcgov.org

Growing Export Ports!

The Mission of the Business Development Board

(BDB) is to stimulate economic energy, promote
diversity, and enrich the vitality of

Palm Beach County through the relocation,
retention, and expansion of companies to our area.

Gary Hines is Senior Vice President, Administration for the Business Development Board of Palm
Beach County, Inc. He joined the BDB in May 1989 and for his first 15 years with the organization

directly engaged in the early efforts to bring
Research Institute to Palm Beach County.

Gary is a member of the International Economic Development Council (IEDC) and was responsible for
coordinating the BDB's 2007 effort to be recognized by IEDC as an Accredited Economic
Development Organization (AEDO). Gary worked closely with a local committee and IEDC staff to

that was held at PGA National Resort & Spa in
the largest ever for one of IEDC's annual Leadership

Prior to the BDB, Gary served as Palm Beach County Public Relations Manager for the Sun-Sentinel.
Sentinel, Gary was a research associate and public information officer for the Area

Gary is a graduate of the University of South Florida. He currently volunteers with the Medical/Science
involvements include Junior

Beach County, March of Dimes, and
and his wife Nikki are both Palm Beach County
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